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Year 1 work nearing completion and the start of work on next section 

 

Work on the section of Lake Road from Pellett Road to Forest Lawn Road has gone well this year 

and we are nearing completion of the work ahead of schedule.  Since we are ahead of schedule 

and still have some good weather left, we plan to start some work in the next section of Lake 

Road, from Forest Lawn Road to Bay Road.  Completing some work this fall will allow us to 

complete the entire project earlier in the 2022 construction season.  The work which is planned 

is the installation of new water main in the roadway of Lake Road, as well as the installation of 

some new storm sewers along Lake Road.  These areas will be patched with temporary asphalt 

for the winter.  Grass areas impacted will be graded and stabilized for the winter in preparation 

for additional project work in the spring.   

RG&E will also be working on the installation of a new gas main in the section of Lake Road from 

Forest Lawn Road to Bay Road.   

We would like to thank the residents in the area for your continued patience during this two year 

project and we hope that  you are pleased with the results to date. 
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Contact information for the project team is below.                                                                                                        

Additional newsletters will be sent as needed as work progresses.   

This informational newsletter will provide periodic updates (as needed) on the status of the Lake Road II 

Rehabilitation Project and communicate upcoming construction activities to local residents. 

C U R R E N T  P R O J E C T  S T A T U S  

On-site Resident Engineer:        

Dan Burgett 

Ravi Engineering & Land Surveying  

Phone: (585) 347-4452                                        

Email: dburgett@ravieng.com 

County Representative: 

Henry Herdzik 

Monroe County DOT 

Transportation Project Manager  

Phone: (585) 753-7729                                                                          

Email: HHerdzik@monroecounty.gov 

 

Contractor: 

Keeler Construction Co., Inc. 
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